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I am writing this letter to oppose the restrictions on my right to invest in public investments,
specifically on leveraged products.

I have reviewed and studied the available information and have run a systematic periodic
rebalancing. I can understand these funds and am very much aware of the associated risks. As
such I do not want a third party evaluating my capability of managing these funds and
certainly do not want one preventing me from purchasing them.

These funds are important to my portfolio as they improve my performance over the long
term. I am not engaged in reckless trading and I fully understand the effect of daily
magnification of an index’s price movement. In this regard,  I could definitely use this
magnification to my advantage.

The wealth gap in the country will increase as the rich get richer in sophisticated products if
leveraged funds are restricted to accredited or wealthy investors only while the common
people languish in plain old index funds.

Please consider keeping leveraged funds available to ALL investors.

Sincerely,
Elmer Acasio
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